
From: Jill   
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 9:55 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR plan - May 17th Statutory Public Meeting 
 
Dear clerk, 
 
I would like to submit this letter in support of the GRIDS 2 / MCR (Growth Related Integrated 
Development Strategy / Municipal Comprehensive Review) and its focus on housing intensification; 
ranging from gentle density in existing low density neighbourhoods (ie. SDUs) to middle density along 
major arterials, to high density in places like downtown Hamilton.  
 
This is the only responsible way to move forward, and maintains the existing urban boundary, protects 
our farmland, promotes climate resilience, and more immediately provides affordable and inclusive 
housing to everyone. 
 
Sincerely, a concern citizen, 
Jill Tonini  
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